Cover Letter

Samira Ayeva
172 Phibsborough Road,
Apt. 3,
Dublin 7.

6th February 2017. 
Re: Summer Internship Programme 2017. 

Dear Hiring Manager, 
I would like to express my interest in your summer internship programme at Byrne Wallace. I am currently a third year LL.B student at Maynooth University and I feel that an opportunity like this would be extremely rewarding and worthwhile as it is the career I am focused in pursuing. 
I understand that the essence of law is heavily based on learning due to the constant improvement and evolving of legislation and precedents. And I feel that my willingness to learn and my interest in the law, especially corporate law and areas such as family law, would be greatly served at Byrne Wallace. I am eager to learn more relating to this field and this year I have become a more active member of the Maynooth University Law Society. I know I will bring this enthusiasm to be involved and learn to your internship programme, should the opportunity arise. 
The nature of my course has taught and instilled in myself many qualities that I feel would be of benefit to your working environment. I am very thorough in any work I do and I understand the importance of research and allocation of time in order to complete a task successfully. I also greatly enjoy working as part of a group and having the ability to interact with others to solve problems or simply to gain knowledge or a different perspective, something that I have experienced from working in retail. Having said that, I am also more than capable of working in my own capacity and I know that once given a task, I will do all to complete it to the best of my ability. All these qualities I hope to be of benefit to your summer internship programme. 
I am extremely dedicated to everything I do, be it seemingly irrelevant or extremely important and I hope that is evident in the work and achievements that are laid out in my attached CV. 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to consider my application and I look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
Yours sincerely, 
Samira Ayeva.
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